
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ January 10, 2025 

Re:​ 2025-26 Registration Fee Discussion 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to increase the 2025-2026 Registration Fees for grades Kdg-8  
by the current capped CPI of 3.4%. from the 2024-25 fees rounded out to a more even number.   

Grade​ ​ ​ ​ 2024-25​​ Proposal Rounded Increase 
Half Day Kindergarten​ ​ $60.00​ ​ ​ $62.00 
Grades Full Day Kdg.-5​ ​ $175.00​ ​ ​ $181.00 
Grades 6-8​ ​ ​ $198.00​ ​ ​ $205.00 
Technology ​ ​ ​ $25.00/50.00​ ​ $26.00/52.00 
PE Uniform-Shorts​ ​ $15.00​ ​ ​ $15.00  (2024-25 cost)​ ​ ​ ​  
PE Uniform-Shirts​ ​ $7.50​                              $8.00    (2024-25 cost)                            
 
Field Trip Fee Grades K-5​ $16.00                                $16.00 (not increased)​ ​ ​  
Field Trip Fee Grades 6-8​ $27.00                                 $27.00 (not increased)​ ​ ​ ​   

 
Background Information: 

The proposal is a 3.4% increase based on a capped CPI rounded out to a more even number. 
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